
SCUTTLEBUTT	ADDENDUM	

MEMBERSHIP	APPLICATION	FOR	REVIEW	

The	Board	approved	an	application	for	membership	at	today’s	board	
meeting.		Please	review	the	information	below.		If	you	have	any	
concerns	about	this	applicant,	please	contact	Commodore	Jerry	Fine,		
jerrymMine@yahoo.com,	within	ten	(10)	days.	

Kathleen	Landon	lived	in	California	for	many	years	where	she	and	
her	husband	owned	2	sailboats	in	the	San	Leandro	area.			Over	time	
she	moved	to	Bellevue,	WA	and	eventually	married	a	man	from	
Sequim.		They	have	lived	here	for	the	past	7	years.		Sadly,	her	
husband	died	last	August.			She	heard	about	the	SBYC	through	Erick	
Scheiderman,	one	of	our	members	and	the	person	who	handled	her	
husband’s	funeral	arrangements.		She	is	interested	in	the	social	
aspects	of	our	club,	cruising	and	helping	with	events,	especially	in	
raising	money	for	Reach	and	Row	for	Hospice.	
Her	background	is	in	designing	PC	boards	and	real	estate.		She	
enjoys	gardening.	
Kathleen	is	being	sponsored	by	Erick	Scheiderman	and	Margaret	
Schwarz.


